


March 27, 2024

Dear BIAS and iTAMS Users:

· This is a reminder that BIAS will no longer be available for viewing starting March 31, 2024!
· iTAMS will be the only platform that will be used starting April 1, 2024. 

Please note: Bentley provided INDOT 2 copies of hard drives for all data and documents stored in BIAS. They were also made available in Sixense and INDOT data warehouse. 
· All Old Bridge Inspection Reports are now available in iTAMS
· Photos and other documents are currently in iTAMS testing site
· Announcement will be disseminated when photos and other documents are pushed to iTAMS production website
· ERMS is always available for document search or viewing
· Should you need ERMS access, email:  https://itap.indot.in.gov/Contact?sub=Home
· If you experienced access issues, email:  sctcrequest@indot.in.gov 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at INDOTHelp@INDOT.IN.Gov.

Thank you!
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